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 LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 34(T) of 2019 
 

Diving Operations within Cowes Harbour 
This notice shall remain in force until 5th October 2019. 

 

Notice is hereby given that diving operations will take place in Cowes Harbour on Friday 4th October 

2019. 

Location – north entrance to the Cowes Harbour Inner Fairway – Position 50° 46’.06 N, 001° 17’.92 W.  

Diving operations will take place between 1100hrs and 1400hrs. 

All mariners are advised: 

1. To keep well clear of the diving area and not interfere with operations, where practicable. 

2. To comply with the Cowes Harbour General Direction 3.2 – Speed Limit and No Wash. 

3. To maintain a listening watch on VHF Channel 69 for further information. 

4. Two Cowes Harbour patrol boats and the Cowes Harbour workboat ‘Seaclear’ will be onsite in 

addition to the MMC diving craft. VHF Channel 69 will be monitored at all times. 

5. Cowes Harbour Master will direction harbour traffic from the site as required using VHF 

channel 69 – call sign ‘HM1’. 

The diving operations are to be managed by ‘MMC Divers’ and they will maintain a listening watch on 

VHF 69 – call sign ‘MMC Divers’. 

 

Capt. Stuart McIntosh 

Harbour Master, Harbour Office, Town Quay, Cowes, Isle of Wight, PO31 7AS 

Email: chc@cowes.co.uk Website: www.cowesharbourcommission.co.uk  

4th October 2019 

Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing Organisations should ensure 

that the contents of this Notice are made known to the masters or persons in charge of their vessels or 

craft. 
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